
Register now for Pewsey Our Community Matters conference 
 

 
 

The ‘Our Community Matters’ event is on Thursday 19th January 2017 at Bouverie 
Hall, Pewsey SN9 5ES.  Doors open at 6.30pm and the event starts at 
7.00pm.  Refreshments will be available. 

What has changed in the Pewsey Area over the last two years? A brand new 

report on the issues affecting our community will be presented and you will have a 
chance to shape how we respond.  The Community Area Joint Strategic Assessment 
will cover local issues across health and wellbeing, community safety, the economy, 
transport, the environment, housing, older people, children and young people and 
culture. The assessment will allow us to see what has changed since 2014 and 
decide what needs to change over the next two years. 

Are you shaping the future of our community? This evidence will help us decide 
how we can deliver local projects to address local challenges and we want to hear 
your views on how we can, together, make the Pewsey community area a better 
place to live in, work in and to visit. 

Please come and join us. Our community really does matter and I do hope you can 

take part in this conversation. 

Our Community Matters Pewsey – Don’t Miss Out On Having Your Say! 

 

Ros Griffiths  

Community Engagement Manager 

 

To reserve your place: 

Email: Ros.Griffiths@wiltshire.gov.uk  

Call:  01225 718372 
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